ANNOUNCEMENT
Royal Thai Embassy in Lima
‘ No. 9/2565
Fulfillment of the Project-based Consular Affairs Assistant Position
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With reference to the Royal Thai Embassy’s Announcement No. 8/2565 dated
28 September B.E. 2565 (2022) announcing the shortlisted candidates for the final interview
of the Project-based Consular Affairs Assistant position, the Royal Thai Embassy hereby
announces the list of successful candidates, in ranking order, as follows:

1. Ms. Milagros Alexandra Lee Guillen
2. Mrs. Banjerd Thienthong De Torres
3. Mr. Nicolas Alonso Alegria Sichero
3. Mr. Paulo Esteban Silva Navarro

The position of Project-based Consular Affairs Assistant is offered to Ms. Milagros
Alexandra Lee Guillen, who is requested to report to the Royal Thai Embassy (Address:
Av. Coronel Portillo 678, San Isidro) on Monday 3 October 2022 at 09.30 hours.

Should the first candidate do not show up at the Embassy on the mentioned date
and time or in case of appointment renunciation by any means, the position will instead
be offered to another available candidate (by ranking order), whom will be contacted by
the Embassy accordingly.

This list is valid from today until 29 September 2023.
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